
Explanation of Antenna Location Responses 
 
The correct answer to the question, “Do you have an FCC Antenna Structure Registration (ASR) 
Number is “Yes”. 
 
The ASR Number is 1219481. 
 
When the applicant indicated yes, there is an ASR and entered the ASR number, the LMS system 
pre-filled the “Support Structure Height” field with “0.0” and does not allow a change to the 
response. 
 
Because the LMS system would not allow the application to be filed with a 0.0 value, the ASR 
number was left out. 
 
The heights listed in this form correspond to those listed in ASR Number 1219481. 
 
 
 
 


